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Board Update on Member Concerns
February 2014


Medication Administration and Delegation
1. Doctor’s order “requirement” for sunscreen, lip balm, dandruff shampoo, etc.: DODD agreed to write a clarifying memo to the field in October. OPRA followed up in February inquiring as to the status of this memo.
2. Back ground check requirement for participation in medication administration classes differs from hiring requirement: Have communicated concerns to Kate Haller and Janet Winterstein. They have not changed their position, apparently to avoid lengthy and costly revocations which need to be conducted via BON requirements. Next step for consideration:  Request approval of pre-medication admin course sign off sheet where staff indicate understanding that if BCII excludes them from med passing, they will not receive the certification. This would allow staff to begin classes prior to return of BCII which has been fairly common practice.
3. MAIS issues: Individual staff email issue has been addressed. Other issue re: time required for data entry. This seems to have settled down as providers learn the new system. Is this your experience?

POC’s Being Returned Numerous Times for Insignificant Issues
We shared this concern with Kelly Miller and Kate Haller. Have not heard further complaints. Need feedback.

Inconsistency of Practice with Behavior Support Committees
This issue is being addressed in the drafting of the behavior support rule. (See attached OPRA comments)

“High Concept” Mandated Staff Training
	Had meeting scheduled with Monty Kerr. He cancelled. Need to reschedule.

Extremely Lengthy and Boilerplate ISP’s
	Same as above.

Cumbersome Provider Certification Renewals and Provider Help Desk Issues
Met with Patrick Stephan and Kate Haller to discuss concerns. They stated they would address concerns. Have had no further complaints. Need feedback.

Limited Availability of TB Testing @ Local Health Departments
	DODD is aware of the issue. We have not heard any concerns about citations.

MUI Unscheduled Hospitalization Form in Need of Revision
	Changes made. Have not heard of any further issues.

DODD Issuing Citations Not Supported by Rule/Statute
	Language drafted for S.B. 270, clarifying that any citation must tied to rule/law.
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